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Being a senior I completely agree with the NLPSPA submission on behalf of all seniors in retaining the office of the 
Seniors Advocate. We need an advocate to be a voice to Government for our concerns and not be lumped into 
another busy office where we are lost to   pressing  concerns. Do not make our seniors feel unworthy of being 
heard and taken seriously. Leave our Seniors Advocate Office as a separate entity. 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Hiscock


